
The Newsletter of Hannah's House... Maternity Home With a Heart                  

Heart Notes 

Check us out on the web... www.MaternityHomeWithaHeart.org  

 
 

 

The Heart Notes newsletter is published  

three times per year, by Hannahôs House,  

518 West Fourth Street,  

PO Box 1413 Mishawaka, IN 46546.  

Winter  2013   

Issue 1 ðVolume 15  

Hannahôs House                   
Mission Statement  

 

Believing in the sanctity 

of life & the innate value 

of each person, Hannah's 

House is a Catholic/

Christian maternity home 

that provides a safe 

e n v i r o n m e n t ,  

programming & support 

f o r  t h e  p h y s i c a l , 

emotional & spiritual well 

being of pregnant young 

women.  
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HANNAH ôS HOUSE  CELEBRATES                       

20 TH  ANNIVERSARY  W ITH  DEDICATION  
OF  SECOND  HOME !  

 

 

Y 2013 Calendars/Blank Journals  

Y Diapers (size 5 & 6)  

Y Hairbrushes/Manicure Sets  

Y Transpo Monthly Bus Passes (for 

Doctor, School, Jobs)  

Y Cash-  our greatest need  

Y Gift Cards of any kind  

Y Laundry soap, cleaning products, shampoo, conditioner, 

mouthwash, dental floss, toothpaste, paper towels, napkins, toilet 

paper, Kleenex, etc.  

Y Volunteers to supply dinner for the monthly Moms Support Group 

(approx. 50 adults and 40 children under the age of 10) last 

Tuesday of each month.  

Y Volunteers to help with childcare at the monthly Moms Support 

Groups -  last Tuesday and second Sunday of each month  

Y Volunteers to help with various database, clerical, office, and 

phone work on a weekly basis  

HANNAH ôS HOUSE  W ISH  L IST  

The Board of Directors at Hannah's House has a major goal for this 20th Anni-

versary year -  to open our second home in Mishawaka. This second home has 

already been donated 

and will house approxi-

mately 20 more wom-

en and 20 more babies 

each year. Additional 

financial support of 

$200,000 will be need-

ed on an annual basis 

to fund this project. 

"We are at capacity in 

the original house. 

Over the past five 

years, we have seen 

the number of women 

we have had to turn 

away grow too much. 

We needed to act." 

reports Linda Hammond, board president. "Our board is taking action because 

it's not acceptable to tell a pregnant woman in crisis "there's no room at the 

inn". Each woman and each baby is important. The mission of supporting life in 

Michiana will be much stronger once we are able to open the second home."  

At the request of our donor of this home, it is to be named, the Killilea House 

in honor of the Hannahôs House founders Bill and his late wife 

Diane, who have been instrumental in our doors remaining open 

these last 20 years. Bill is currently acting as our Executive Di-

rector and very involved in seeing our mission continue for the 

next 20 years.  

The Dedication of the Killilea House will take place on May 

10, 2013. Come celebrate with us!  

Bishop Kevin Rhoades will dedicate this new home on May 10th 

at 2pm and all are invited to attend. Address: 505 West 4th 

Street, Mishawaka. Refreshments will be served. Please join us 

for the celebration!  

How you can helpé We will only be able to begin serving addi-

tional residents in this home once the funding is secured and 

sustainable. If you are interested in helping us with our goal of 

opening this second home, please remit your donation in the en-

velope provided or donate on line at:  

www.maternityhomewithaheart.org .   
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DECEMBER  --   A G RAND  

FINALE  

Hannahôs House was the benefactor of an outstanding 

amount of philanthropy during December of 2012.  

Holiday Happenings started the month on December 1 st  

with 300 people gathering at Windsor Park Conference 

Center. When the evening concluded the results of 

$138,000.00 profit had set an all - time record net profit 

for the 24 years of the event.  We are so thankful to all 

the underwriters, bidders, patrons, and volunteers for a 

great team effort.  

On December 17 th , our Support Group gathered at First 

United Methodist Church in Mishawaka for their annual 

Christmas Party.  Wonderful gifts were distributed to all 

the families courtesy of the generous employees of 

OSMC of Elkhart. They out did themselves. The over 80 

family members attending were treated to a delicious 

dinner provided by Judi Hurst and the ladies from St. 

Bavoôs Parish. Our staff and volunteers were fantastic in 

providing a memorable evening.  

Also in December the Bridge of Hope families had gifts bestowed upon 

them from the very generous Granger Rotary Club.  They provided 

gifts for children and moms.  All families were so grateful for these 

presents.  In addition, each family received a Christmas tree through 

the generosity of the Mishawaka DeAmici Club.  These trees will be 

used year after year by the families.  Again, thank you to our most 

generous community partners.  

The rest of the month the mail box was kept full with generous 

donations to our annual Christmas appeal.  This also was a record 

setting year topped off with a surprise on New Yearôs Eve when a 

friend stopped at the house and handed House Mom Judy a check that 

caused her jaw to drop.  

In conclusion, all I can say to all of you who hold this mission in your 

heart is: Thank you and God bless you in 2013.  

Cordially -  Bill Killilea, Executive Director  

Board President, Linda Hammond, presenting a crystal cross to 

our 24th annual Holiday Happenings honorary chairs, Karen and 

Ron DeLucenay. (Karen is also the Director of Programming at 
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Employees from OSMC deliver Christmas gifts  for  

the families in our Support Group, which meets 

monthly at the First United Methodist Church in 

Mishawaka.  
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Please help us welcome Sheila Holody, our new 
Bridge of Hope Family Resource coordinator! At least 
two more mentoring groups will need to be trained to 
work with the new BOH Program participants.  If your 
church would be interested in learning more about 
this ministry please call Kristi Kubicki 574 -256 -8325 
or Sheila Holody 574 -383 -7063.  

Whatôs new? 

Y With the hiring of the new Family Resource 

Coordinator we now will have the ability to serve 
8 mothers/families by the end of the year.    

Y We now have four current mentoring groups with 

two potential groups waiting to be officially 
formed and trained.  

Y First mom to officially transition from living at 

Hannahôs House to the Bridge of Hope program 
happened in the fall 2012.  


